Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Commission will hold a public hearing at
the Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday,
November 21, 2017 at 10:50 a.m., for the purpose of receiving public input regarding the sale or
disposition of a parcel of real property located in Fillmore, Millard, County, Utah.

/s/ Lesli Shields, Millard County Deputy Clerk
Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress November 15, 2017,



